[bookmark: _GoBack]“Throughout the fire my office remained in contact with Governor Sandoval, Mayor Cashell, and first responders.   I worked with Governor Sandoval and contacted FEMA to help get federal resources to the firefighting effort.  Having already toured the Caughlin fire, there is no question our first responders did an amazing job,” said Senator Heller.  

